
PE with Mr Banks

It’s Easter already, and we’ve come to the end of
another productive half-term of PE! The children in Y5
have continued to make good progress on Wednesday
mornings in two different areas of the curriculum.

Coming back after Christmas, we developed our
Gymnastics skills. The children worked hard to
incorporate a variety of shapes, movements and partner
balances into sequences both on, over and under
equipment. There are some very creative gymnastics in
the class, including those that wouldn’t necessarily
choose Gymnastics as their ‘most favourite’ part of the
PE year - you should all be very proud.

More recently, we have worked hard on our team
building, teamwork and OAA skills. OAA involves lots of
games and activities that require intricate
communication between pairs and teams, and we are
continuing to learn what makes a good team-member.

Our activities have included The MineField, Indoor
Orienteering and a school-wide 50 Easter Egg hunt!

Have a wonderful, relaxing Easter break and I’ll see you
in the Summer term.

Mr Banks


